Minutes PixeldEd Meeting

Held at Anthill Studios 21st July, 2005

Present:

Susan Bell

Marian Stoney

Claire Bloom

Ana Tuckerman

Rachelle McClean

Stuart Bush

Apologies

Geoff Smith

Meeting opened at 7.30pm

Minutes from last meeting passed.

Website tender – we are finishing a formal tender to be advertised to a suitable applicant. Tender information is currently available by either contacting Rachel Mclean through the PixelEd website or contact susan.bell@wesleycollege.net or geoff.smith@wesleycollege.net.

The committee agreed to find a temporary host site in order to get resources and lesson plans available to members. Rachelle investigated costs of $48.00 a month for hosting. It was agreed by all members that we should establish a temporary site a.s.a.p. whilst the main site is under construction. In this way members will be able to access resources and PD information by the end of July.

The mail out by several committee members to all Victorian schools offering multimedia resulted in many enquiries and memberships for the association. 

Rachelle has organised to use the facilities of  Lab 3000 for the upcoming PD on 2D animation and write content/copy. These are expected to be held on the  27th August. Details will be posted to members and non-members shortly.

PD for students and teachers for exam preperation. Rachelle has organised this PD for the 22nd September. It will be held at Melbourne University. Graeme Luck (former chief examiner will be taking the session). All teachers and students are encouraged to attend. Details are on pamphlets mailed out to members earlier this year but details will also be available on our temporary website.

It was agreed that the Anthill offices will be used for all future meetings of PixelEd.

The current membership list shows that there is still $1500 that is yet to be paid by schools for membership or pd. These will need to be finalised.

The meeting closed at 9.00

Next Meeting – 11th August, 7.00pm at Anthill offices.

